Joseph Jakuta

From: McLeod, Doris (DEQ) <Doris.McLeod@deq.virginia.gov>

Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 3:01 PM

To: Joseph Jakuta

Cc: Ballou, Thomas (DEQ); John Hornback; Narasimhan, Kotur (DEQ)

Subject: VA updates to industrial emissions

Attachments: Industrial_Source_Data_for_Four-Factor_Analyses_20170330-DAM_01-18-2018.xIsx
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Joseph,

| don’t know if you can consider any of these updates to the industrial point source data, but | thought I’d send it to you
regardless. The Radford Army Ammunition Plant tab is probably most interesting—they will be permanently retiring
their coal fired boilers in the 2018 or 2019 timeframe. They are in the midst of constructing new NG/DO units, and the
retirement of the coal units is a requirement of their permit.

Thanks,

Doris McLeod, Air Quality Planner
Doris.McLeod@deq.virginia.gov
804-698-4197

804-698-4319 (fax)

Air Division, VDEQ

1111 E. Main Street, Suite 2200
P.O. Box 1105

Richmond, VA 23219




